
 

Town of Plainfield 
     

 

 

8 Community Ave. 

Plainfield CT. 06374 

860-230-3001 

Dear Resident,  

We are excited to inform you of many construction projects in 
Plainfield starting immediately: 

• Connecticut Water upgrades in downtown Plainfield (Babcock 
Avenue Church Street Green Ave Payson Street Center Street 
Community Avenue Mill Street) 

• Connecticut Water upgrades in Wauregan (Blueberry Lane 
Patty Lane Plainview Drive Putnam Road)  

• Town roads to be paved (Marie St., Charlotte Dr., Milner Ave., 
Pine Lane, Allen St., Valley View Rd., Bishop Crossing Rd.) 

• Lathrop Road Sidewalk project 

• Wauregan Sidewalk Project (Shepard Hill Road) 

• Dow Road Bridge project 

We hope you understand that there may be road delays due to this 
construction and look forward to the upgrades this summer.  

Sincerely, 

Kevin M. Cunningham 

 

First Selectman 
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